@l to Decivion Ministuies
224 J(ud Road
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July 3, 2014

Speaker of the House
Tim Miley

Rm. 228M, Bldg 1
State Capitol Complex
Charleston, WV 25305

Dear Mr. Miley,

Would you please take the time to read this brief letter and at your convenience allow myself and a few
other West Virginia citizens speak to you in person about a hugely important matter? Please, Mr. Miley,
understand that this is a matter of intense importance to many of your fellow citizens.

Mr. Miley, I will be as brief as possible. Please, once again, I am pleading with you to speak to us in
person. Several of us have in the past and are now again traveling the roads without a valid up-to-date
driver’s license. Not because we have any desire to do so, but that we have no choice in the matter. We
cannot in real conscience allow our digital (numerical “fingerprint”, our unique ID) placed on an
international database to be “kept an eye on” as if we are criminals. Please understand that this flies in the
face of our sincerely held Christian convictions as we are warned about in Rev. 13:16-18.

Please, please, please, sir, hear us and allow us a chance to remain a law-abiding citizen of West Virginia.
Also please be advised, Mr. Miley, there is no law requiring us to have a “digital” photo on any ID.
Please note the enclosed letter from Senator Manchin’s office on our behalf. Also the one from WV
Attorney General Patrick Morrisey.

Thank you so much in advance.

In Christ’s Service,

Pastor Butch Paugh

P.S. We are not asking for a change of policy, just allow us to use our God-given and constitutional rights
of freedom of conscience and Christian convictions.



